COMMUNICATION - C1

From: Clerks@vaughan.ca _

fro Cerks@uaughan.ca CW (PH) - July 13, 2020
Subject: FW: New condo development at Yonge and Steeles ITEM#4and 5

Date: Tuesday, July 7, 2020 6:38:55 PM

From: viacimir o

Sent: Tuesday, July 7, 2020 3:49 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca; Bevilacqua, Maurizio <Maurizio.Bevilacqua@vaughan.ca>;
allan.shefman@vaughan.ca; springfarmra@gmail.com

Subject: [External] New condo development at Yonge and Steeles

| am against this development with my both arms and legs!!! Since my arrival to Toronto more
than 40 years ago this side of Steeles at Yonge has been redeveloped / intensified twice
already, but the roads did not get any wider!

It's already too congested. This proposal must be denied!



